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OFFICE PHONE ELIOT 5424 RES. PHONE PROSPECT 6122

HOWARD B. KELLOGG, PH.D., M.D.
GENERAL SURGERY
FOURTH AND PIKE BUILDING
SEATTLE 1. WASHINGTON

November 8, 1950

Dris ‘John _C.: Brougher,
The Vancouver Clinic,
Medical Arts Building,
Vancouver, Washington.

Dear Doctor Brougher;
Thank you very much for accepting the chairmanship

of your local committee.

We will welcome Dr. Munger on the committee. I believe
three members will be enough as it is much easier to get
things done with a few than many. Will you express my thanks
to Dr. Munger.

I don't know when your committee will have work to do.
It depends on how many doctors etc., get the call from your
section. I will send necessary information to you when I get

the directions from the National Committee.

Sincerely yours,

Dot AfCeebozs

HEK:cb Howard B. Kellogg .D.



Stadt. Krankenanstal?en Aachen AACHEN, den 24.3.58

A Nto el Goethestrafle - Fernruf 39651
Fravenklinik

(Chefarzt: Prof.Dr.Kayser)

Sehr geehrter Herr Dr. Brougher!

Im Auftrage meines Chefs, Herrn Prof. Dr.Kayser, bitte ich freund-
lichst um Uberlassung eines sonderdruckes Ihrer Arbeit:

"Patal postpartum cerebral hemorrhage. Report of a case"

Hochachtungsvoll
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(THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS )

Dr. John C. Brougher

The Vancouver Clinic
Vancouver, Washington



UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON
SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
SEATTLE 5

Dear Doctor Brougher V

I would greatly appreciate a reprint of your article..hﬁgnm@’._in..
Hodgkin's Disease

which appeared in__Westa. JQX!I‘..me--SﬂI..a..Ob;..&..G’.yn...-_.._.....
September, 1949

Sincerely yours,

Russell R, de Alvarez, M. D.

DEPARTMENT OF OBSTETRICS AND GYNECOLOGY



THE PORTLAND CLINIC

1216 SOUTHWEST YAMHILL STREET
MEDICINE PORTLAND 5, OREGON

NOBLE WILEY JONES, M. D.

LAURENCE SELLING, M. D.

DORWIN L. PALMER, M. D

MERL L. MARGASON, M, D.

DAVID W. BAIRD, M. D,

SAMUEL L. DIACK, M. D,

ARTHUR L. ROGERS, M. D.

GORDON PREWITT, M. D.

PHILIP SELLING, M. D.

GEORGE A. BOYLSTON, M. D.

EVA L. GILBERTSON, M. D.

J. RICHARD RAINES, M. D.

HOWARD E. ALLEN, M. D.

AARNE J. LINDGREN, M. D.

L. ROBERT MARTIN, M.D. December 6, 19118

Dr. John C. Brougher
Medical Arts Building
Vancouver, Washington

Dear Doctor Brougher:

I was very pleased to receive your reprint on "General
Infections in Pregnancy" that was reprinted from Northwest

Medicine.

SURGERY

THOMAS M. JOYCE, M. D. (1947)
FRANK B, KISTNER, M. D. (1947)
JOHN R. HAND, M. D.

MILTON B. STEINER, M. D.
ALLEN M. BOYDEN, M. D.
GILBERT J. MCKELVEY, M. D.
ARTHUR W. SULLIVAN, M. D.
AMBROSE B. SHIELDS, M. D.
FRANK B. SMITH, M. D.

JOSEPH W. NADAL, M. D.

DAVID D. DEWEESE, M. D.

JOHN W. DOOLITTLE, M. D.

BUSINESS MANAGER
CARL W. ANDERSON

Your review of the general subject and the review of the

maternal mortality of the nation as a whole and the state as
compared to Vancouver was of particular interest.
half per cent mortality is certainly an enviable record.

Kindest regards.

Very truly yours,

JRH:b1f

Two and a
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